
Mayor Russo Providing Opportunity for Longport Residents to Serve on Volunteer Boards: 

Mayor Nick Russo is reaching out to residents to see if anyone is interested in serving on local 

boards in the Borough of Longport. “I have heard from several residents that they are interested 

in serving on volunteer boards. For those of you who have expressed interest and for others, 

too, please let me know if you wish to serve. We may have some openings coming up on our 

library’s board of trustees,” said Russo. Residents who are interested in serving on either the 

Longport Public Library Board of Trustees, the Longport Planning and Zoning Board, Sustainable 

Longport or Hazard Mitigation Committee please send us your name, contact information and 

why you wish to serve to administrator@longport-nj.us. When there are potential openings on 

these committees the Borough will review the names of those who have expressed interest. 

Let’s all play a role in Longport’s future. 


